PLANNING AND ZONING BOARD/ LOCAL PLANNING AGENCY
MEMORANDUM #21-017

DATE: June 23, 2021
TO: City Commission
FROM: Planning and Zoning Board/ Local Planning Agency

SUBJECT: Future Land Use Map Correction: City of Pompano Beach
P&Z #21-92000001 HILLSBORO LIGHT TOWERS AND THE CLARIDGE
CONDOMINIUM

At the meeting of the Planning and Zoning Board/Local Planning Agency held on June 23, 2021 the Board
considered the request by THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH requesting a FUTURE LAND USE MAP
CORRECTION for Hillsboro Light Towers and The Claridge Condominium to change their land use from
Commercial to Residential with a fixed number of units.

It is the recommendation of the Board that the FUTURE LAND USE MAP CORRECTION request be
approved.
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Joan Kovac Date: June 23, 2021
Acting Chair
Planning and Zoning Board/ Local Planning Agency
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